
 
Covid-19 Briefing 

This meeting is not open to the public 
 

  14:30 
Friday, 16 October 

2020 
Online Meeting 

 
 
The private briefing will be undertaken using ZOOM. Participants should not attend 
County Hall as no-one connected with this event will be present. 
 

For information about the meeting please ask for: 
Joanna Boaler, Head of Democracy and Transparency 

Telephone: 033301 34578 
Email: democratic.services@essex.gov.uk 

 
How to take part in/watch the meeting 
 
Participants: (Officers and Members) will have received a personal email with their 
login details for the meeting.  Contact the Democratic Services Officer if you have not 
received your login. 
 
Members of the Public: This briefing will be undertaken in private. 
 
Accessing Documents: After the event, access to the documents, a copy of the 
slides used, and an audio recording of the briefing will be available to the participants 
and members of the public.  
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1 Welcome and Introduction  

Introduction by Councillor John Spence, Cabinet 
Member for Health and Adult Social Care 
 

 

 

2 Essex County Council's Response to COVID-19  
Briefing by Dr Mike Gogarty, Director, Wellbeing, Public 
Health and Communities 
 

 

 

3 Questions  
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